

**ECB-UNRESTRICTED** 

## DIRECTORATE GENERAL SECRETARIAT

Ms Manuela Pérez ask+request-3720-cc886b09@asktheeu.org

6 February 2017 LS/PT/17/4

Dear Ms Pérez,

## Request for public access to ECB documents

On 12 January 2017 the European Central Bank (ECB) received your request for access to "the documents which make up the administrative agreements signed between the European Anti-Fraud Office (OLAF) and the European Central Bank (ECB), and referenced in a 16 June 2016 OLAF press release".

Following a thorough assessment of your request, in line with the requirements established by Decision ECB/2004/3 on public access to ECB documents<sup>1</sup>, it has been decided that the Administrative Arrangements between the European Central Bank and the European Anti-Fraud Office can be disclosed. The document has also been published on the ECB's website:

https://www.ecb.europa.eu/ecb/pdf/orga/Administrative-Arrangements-between-ECB-and-European-Anti-Fraud-Office.pdf

Yours sincerely,

Pedro Gustavo Teixeira

**Director General** 

Roman Schremser

Chief Compliance and Governance Officer

<sup>&</sup>lt;sup>1</sup> OJ L 80, 18.3.2004, p. 42, as last amended by OJ L 84, 28.3.2015, p. 64